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DALLAS--A Dallas doctor who has volunteered a half day a week for 

more than 10 years to teach medical residents, interns and students was 

honored Tuesday night at a meeting of the Dallas-Fort Worth Obstetric 

and Gynecological Society. 

Dr. Harwin B. (Jack) Jamison was presented a plaque citing "out­

standing contributions in teaching" at The University of Texas 

Southwestern Medical School and Parkland Memorial Hospital. 

"Every Monday at 7 a.m. he comes in and scrubs in with the residents 

in surgery. It may vary from showing a resident basic procedures to very 

complicated surgery," said Dr. Paul MacDonald, chairman of Obstetrics & 

Gynecology at UTSMS. 

Dr. Jamison was himself a resident in Southwestern's teaching pro­

gram at Parkland. He is a graduate of The University of Texas Medical 

Branch at Galveston. He did his internship at Kings County Hospital in 

Seattle, and was a Navy physician in the Philippines prior to the Dallas 

residency. 

The doctor's award was a high point of the society meeting in the 

Royal Oaks Country Club in Dallas. Visiting lecturer for the event was 

Dr. Abe Mikail, chairman of the Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology 

at Louisiana State University College of Medicine. 
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